## President report 2023

What a season! We had a very successful season and extremely grateful for all the amazing parents who have helped along the way. The club's success depends on parent support, and we are lucky to have a wonderful group.

There will be the election for positions at the end of the meeting – we have a few people who have volunteered and put their names forward already. Thank you! If we are asking the group it means we do not have someone else – please consider taking a position.

Our board's goal the past 2 years has been rebuilding the club.

Increasing swimmer number and developing coaches was priority.

I believe we have accomplished this and will continue to grow as a club.

We are almost at capacity and may need to cap our numbers.

We do not have anymore pool space in our current schedule. We can however look at scheduling and reorganize groups.

Lisa Driesen